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Revised Form I-9, Employment Eligibility Verification 
Tuesday, January 31, 2017 

2:00-3:30 p.m. (Eastern) 
 

U.S. Citizenship and Immigration Services (USCIS) invites you to participate in a stakeholder 
teleconference on Tuesday, January 31, 2017 from 2:00 to 3:30 p.m. (Eastern) to discuss the 
Revised Form I-9, Employment Eligibility Verification. During the session, representatives from 
USCIS will review the enhancements included in the revised Form I-9, discuss employment 
eligibility verification best practices, and answer questions about each section of the form.   

Effective January 22, 2017, employers must use the revised Form I-9 to verify the identity and 
work eligibility of every new employee hired after November 6, 1986. For more information 
visit I-9 Central.  

To Register: 

 Visit our registration page  
 Enter your email address and select “Submit”  
 Select “Subscriber Preferences”  
 Select the “Event Registration” tab  
 Provide your full name and organization if any  
 Complete the questions and select “Submit”  

Once we process your registration, you will receive a confirmation email with additional details.  

If you have any questions or have not received a confirmation email within two business days, 
please email us at USCIS-IGAOutreach@uscis.dhs.gov. 

Note to Media: This engagement is not for press purposes. Please contact the USCIS Press Office 
at 202-272-1200 for any media inquiries.  

We look forward to engaging with you! 

https://www.uscis.gov/sites/default/files/files/form/i-9.pdf
https://www.uscis.gov/i-9-central/retain-and-store-form-i-9
https://public.govdelivery.com/accounts/USDHSCISINVITE/subscriber/new?topic_id=USDHSCISINVITE_273
mailto:USCIS-IGAOutreach@uscis.dhs.gov

